
What Can You Do to Help Educate 
Our Community about the

Half-Cent Sales Surtax Renewal?

Thank you for continuing to serve as a community voice in support of Brevard Public Schools. 
Here are some ways you can help spread the word and educate the public on the important 

half-cent sales surtax up for renewal on the November 3rd election ballot:
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Provide a quote/testimonial about why you support education and our  
schools and the importance of the sales surtax.

Share links to informational materials, relevant posts, news and  
community information.

Share the surtax website on your social media and/or neighborhood/ 
community page(s) at: www.brevardschools.org/SurtaxRenewal.

Use social media hashtags when posting related information: #SurtaxFactsBPS  
and #YourMoneyatWorkBPS

Pen a byline article or short news item for a business or community newsletter,  
newspaper or magazine.

Write and submit a letter-to-the-editor in response to a relevant news story.

Display your local schools’ list of renewal projects in your place of business.

Speak before your local school, parent, business, community group or civic organization 
or arrange for a district representative to speak (either virtually or in-person).

Talk to your family, friends, co-workers and neighbors about the how the surtax  
benefits our schools, our neighborhoods and our county.

http://www.brevardschools.org/SurtaxRenewal

